
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Council of International School Survey 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Every five years, the school undergoes re-accreditation with the Council of International Schools 
(CIS). In 2024, we are actively engaged in this important process. As part of it, we invite you to 
participate in the CIS Community Survey. Your feedback will help us identify the school’s strengths as 
well as areas where we can continue to improve. 
 
The survey will take approximately 10 minutes to complete. Ideally, you should complete one survey 
per child enrolled in the school. We hope you can spare some time to help the school in its desire to 
improve. The survey will be available until date Friday 25 April. 
 
To access the survey, please click on the link below: 
 
 https://survey.cois.org/s3/Parent-Guardian-2024-2025-ACS-International-Singapore 
 
Please note that the language of the survey can be changed by clicking on the top right on the 
survey landing page. 
 
Thank you very much for your participation in this process. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 
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